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own soul, her father Peter Coyle, her mother
Bridget Coyle, her brothers Bernard, Peter and
Patrick Coyle, sisters Ann M'Kenna, Rose
Ratterty, Kate Coyle, Mary Meenagh and sister-
in-law Elizabeth Coyle, said Masses to be at the
rate of 10/- per Mass and said legacy to be paid
free of legacy duty.

J.I To Kev. Francis Donnelly, P.P., Carrick-
more, £15 for the same objects and with the same
conditions.

ill. To Rev. Fr. Teggart, C.C., Carrickmore.
£15 for the same objects and with the same
conditions.

IV. To Rev. Fr. M'Gffligan, C.C., Carrickmore.
£15 for the same objects and with the same
conditions.

V. To the Rev. Fr. M'Manus, C.C., Carrickmore,
£15 for the same objects .and with the same
conditions.

VI. To the Rev. John Kelly, Barrow-on-Furness,
£5 for the same objects and with the same
conditions.

VII. To the Rev. Francis Donnelly, P.P.,
Carrickmore, £100 for repairs to the Catholic
.Church, Carrickmore, free of legacy duty.

VIII. To the Maynooth Mission to China, £10,
free of legacy duty.

IX. To the Treasurer St. Vincent de Paul
Society, Coalisland, £10 free of legacy duty.

And Notice is hereby further given, that on the
2Sth day of June, 1929, Administration with Will
annexed was granted forth of the District Registry
Londonderry in the High Court of Justice in
Northern Ireland to James Rafferty of Carrick-
more in the said County, Gentleman, the Attorney
lawfully appointed of Reverend John M'Aleer,
P.P., the Executor in the said Will named—at
present resident at Ravensdale, Dundalk, Co.
Louth, Irish Free State—for the use and benefit
of the said Reverend John M'Aleer and until he
shall apply for and obtain a Grant of Probate of
the said Will.

Dated this 2nd day of July, 1929.
JOHN CORR, Solicitor, 11 Garfield Street,

Belfast.
To the Ministry of Finance of Northern Ireland,,

and all others whom it may concern


